
 

 
 

 

 

THOROUGHBRED RACING SA LIMITED 
 

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT – BLACKBRIAR 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MORPHETTVILLE – WEDNESDAY, 16 JANUARY 2013 

 

 

In accordance with Rule ARR.140, Trainer Ms. M. Boothby has notified Thoroughbred Racing 

SA Stewards that following its last run at Morphettville on Saturday, 5 January 2013, a 

veterinary examination of the gelding has revealed suspensory damage to the off hind leg 

and a bone fracture to the off fore fetlock.  The Trainer confirmed BLACKBRIAR will be 

retired.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

G.M. LOCH 

CHAIRMAN OF STEWARDS 

16 January 2013 
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